
Parks, Jazel

From: Uhle, Jennifer
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 10:29 AM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Scott, Michael
Subject: RE: SNL call Jan 10

Great. I was going to summarize the call in an email but you beat me to it.

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 10:28 AM
To: Uhle, Jennifer
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Scott, Michael
Subject: SNL call Jan 10

Hi
The SOARCA PM at SNL indicated that Susan called you yesterday. We understand that the discussion was
general and that the message given was to ensure technical quality and that it is the most important issue.
That said, timeliness is an issue as we all know.

Tomorrow SNL asked for a call with Richard and I. We had given SNL a SOARCA schedule that we asked if
they could meet. We all met last week and today with Mike on the draft schedule.
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Bottom line, we told SNL a shorter period to ensure completion of documents and will talk to them tomorrow to
ensure it fits with our schedule at NRC that includes the Steering Group, peer review, public meetings, office
briefs, etc.

We will send you a summary of any discussion we have for your info.

Thanks,

Pairicia A. Santiago
Chicf, Special Projects Branch
Division of Systems Analysis
Office of' Nuclear Regulatory Research
Phone- 301-251-7982
* Fax- 301-251-74,26

g Pdtricia.San ift @ rlc.gov
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